
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CORONAVIRUS – ALERT           06 /25 /20  
 
For the State of Nayarit, the Riviera Nayarit Visitors & Convention Bureau and the Banderas Bay Hotel and Motel 
Association, the health and wellbeing of our visitors and population is our top priority. The following provides the most 
up to date information from the State of Nayarit and the Riviera Nayarit CVB as it relates to COVID-19 and the 
destinations’ measures and travel restrictions.  

 
 

The Government of the State of Nayarit provides the most current information here: 
https://covid19.nayarit.gob.mx/ 

 
• On Monday, June 8, the Governor of the State of Nayarit announced businesses and organizations, including the 

hotel industry, may begin reopening on June 15. Hotels must strictly abide by protocols and health measures put 
forth by state officials and are only allowed to operate at 30% capacity to ensure safe social distancing on property 
including in common areas and pools. An extensive list of hotel opening dates can be found HERE. 

• Riviera Nayarit CVB is working diligently to reactivate its tourism industry as quickly and as safely as possible.  
Earlier this month, it released a Tourism Wellness and Best Practices Guide for all tourism partners in the 
destination, which outlines the elevated standards for sanitation and safety protocols delineated by established 
international health organizations and the world’s leading nations to reduce the risk of COVID-19 transmission. 
Review guide HERE. Riviera Nayarit obtained the Safe Travel from the World Travel and Tourism Council (WTTC) 
for aligning all hygiene protocols in establishments to their guidelines. For more information visit: 
https://wttc.org/COVID-19/Safe-Travels-Global-Protocols-Stamp  

• Riviera Nayarit CVB has compiled a list of Frequently Asked Questions for visitors and destination partners that 
address any concerns related to traveling to the destination and COVID-19. Review the document HERE 

• Reinforcement of updated protocols are taking place at the main air and maritime entry points of Riviera Nayarit. 
Review document HERE 

• The current Phase 3 sanitary measures for all hoteliers and restaurants from the Ministry of Tourism & Health of 
the Mexican Federal Government can be found HERE.  

 
 

The Riviera Nayarit CVB will continue to stay in close touch with the State and Federal authorities during this 
National Health Emergency. 

 
 
 
 
Fuentes: Gobierno del Estado de Nayarit. Secretaría de Turismo del Estado de Nayarit. Secretaria de Salud del Estado de Nayarit. Grupo Aeroportuario del Pacífico (GAP).  
Aeropuertos y Servicios Auxiliares (ASA). 
 
 

https://covid19.nayarit.gob.mx/
https://www.rivieranayarit.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Reaperturas-Hoteles-24-de-Junio.pdf
https://www.rivieranayarit.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Cleanliness_Best_Practice-ok.pdf
https://wttc.org/COVID-19/Safe-Travels-Global-Protocols-Stamp
https://www.rivieranayarit.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/QA-Riviera-Nayarit-COVID-19-ENG.docx
https://www.rivieranayarit.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/English-PROTOCOLO-DE-REFORZAMIENTO-EN-LOS-PUNTOS-DE-ENTRADA-INTERNACIONAL-APTO-PVR.pdf
https://www.gob.mx/sectur/articulos/actualizacion-del-protocolo-de-atencion-para-personas-en-centros-de-hospedaje-y-restaurantes-durante-la-cuarentena-obligatoria-por-covid-19-240964?idiom=es

